Mayflower Health & Wellness
Infection Prevention and Management

Update #15: COVID-19 Information
June 19, 2020

As of today, there have been no diagnosed cases of COVID-19 among Mayflower
residents or staff.

As we stated in a letter sent out last Friday and affirmed with more information shared
in our Facebook Live presentation yesterday, Mayflower is in Phase | of a three-phase
“reopening” plan for our Health Center and Beebe Assisted Living.

Kellie will send you a specific update next week about our phases status. In anticipation
of moving to Phase Il, we will again allow specialists to perform services on the
Mayflower campus. However, for independent living residents, we will need to do so in
spaces other than the Health Center and Beebe, both of which are still restricted to
visitors and will be so in the future when we have any kind of quarantine situation.

We continue to seek new permanent locations for these “clinical” services. In the
meantime, we will be using the former “Game Room” in the lower level of Buckley.

e Podiatry — Dr. Matthew McKnight, DPM will begin to see patients on campus July
27th at 1:00 p.m. Please call Julie Roderick at 641-236-6151 x210 (Monday-
Friday, 8:00am-4:00pm) to schedule an appointment.

¢ Audiology — Dean Kayser, AUD will begin to see patients on July 14th in the
afternoon. Please call Dean’s office to set up an appointment at 515-264-8416.

e Hair Care — July 2nd will be the first day of service with Lynnette’s Salon Parlor.
Because this is temporary space, Lynette can only perform services that will not
require water in that location. Lynette will offer full-service treatment at her
offsite location if you prefer. Fee-based transportation is available. Please call or
text Lynette directly for an appointment at 641-485-7727.

As always, you may continue using your current provider outside of Mayflower.
See additional information on the back or second page of this piece.

Steve Langerud Kellie McGriff

Executive Director Associate Director/Administrator



Questions about COVID-19 llIness?

e The best source for immediate information is a phone call to 2-1-1, which takes
you to a CDC (U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention) operator.

e The most current Mayflower COVID-19 information is contained on our website
(https://www.mayflowerhomes.com/), middle right, “COVID-19” double-click.

e The most current source of information for the State is this website:
https://coronavirus.iowa.gov/.

e Mayflower’s primary contact for health information is Jacki Hicklin, RN,
Mayflower Assistant Director of Nursing/Infection Control Nurse at 641-236-
6151 x233 or jhicklin@mayflowerhomes.com.




